
From: Ann Roberson <ARoberson@doi.sc.gov>
To: 'agencyinfo@gov.sc.gov''agencyinfo@gov.sc.gov'

Symmes, BrianBrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov
Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/29/2015 6:40:10 PM
Subject: FYI- articles being written re ACA open enrollment period

Just wanted to let you know that Liv Osby (Greenville News) and Seanna Adcox (AP) are working on article for 
Sunday’s papers re. the open enrollment period for the ACA Exchange products.  They have reviewed the information 
on our website and have asked a some questions regarding the data but have not requested interviews. 
 
Thanks and have a good evening.
 
Ann
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